
 

 

Conversation with a Leader 
Special Event Invitation from the Dean for SON students and Faculty 

 

 

April 7th, 2016 
6-7pm Reception and Program 

Susan Ryon Davis Muti-Purpose Room at UH 
Sugar Land Brazos Hall 

 
I am inviting you for a special meeting with Sandy Summers MSN, RN, MPH, a 
nurse leader and author to discuss how the world views nursing by challenging 
damaging media depictions of nurses. Come and learn how Mrs. Summers has been 
successful at changing or eliminating advertisements and activities which demean 
nursing and what you can do to promote a positive image of the nursing profession.  
Mrs. Summers will have a book signing at the Brazos Hall Bookstore. 

 
RSVP to NURSING@uh.edu for Conversations with a Leader 

 
Sincerely, 

Kathryn Tart 
Founding Dean and Professor 

 
Sponsored by: 

 
 

mailto:NURSING@uh.edu

